Attachment 7

November 11, 2018

Dear Celina City Schools,

Please accept this letter as formal notification that | am resigning my current coaching position as
Varsity Assistant for the High School Wrestling Team. Thank you for the opportunity to help continue
mentoring and coaching the team in my new position as the full time middle school assistant.

Sincerely,

Curtis Doner



